Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Veterinary Medicine
The Board of Veterinary Medicine hereby gives notice: 
That the Petition for Variance or Waiver, filed on July 27, 2017, by Brian Young, DVM was withdrawn at the September 16, 2017 board meeting. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was published in Vol. 43, No. 160, of the August 17, 2017 Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Ruthanne Christie, Executive Director, Division of Professions, Board of Veterinary Medicine, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850) 487-1395 or by electronic mail at Ruthanne.Christie@myfloridalicense.com
